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[bookmark: h.gjdgxs]ACTRRA Operational Report – May 2016
The ACTRRA Executive Committee met on 23 March 2016. Nye Konig, Dennis Biessner, Rob Boyes, Robin Peterson and David Trill attended, there were no observers, guests or apologies

The following report describes the status of operations as of that date for members:
President
Nye Konig welcomed all attendees and discussed referee abuse, referee abuse protocols, red card reports and Facebook posts by clubs..
Financial
The Treasurer was absent from the meeting, therefore there was no financial report.
Correspondence
Email correspondence was received and actioned during the period since the previous Executive Meeting, all had been dealt with appropriately.  The secretary also reported that there had been a nomination for a Life Membership.
Matters finalised
The following matters were finalised since the previous Operational Report:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]MOP Process
Matters in progress
There are several matters that remain in progress; however the following were highlighted for discussion during the meeting:
· ACTRRA Annual Report
· MOP Process 
· ACTRRA Objects and Rules
· Sponsorship
New Action Items
The following new matters have been scheduled for action:
· ACTRRA Operations Manual
· Trophies
Next Meeting:
The next ACTRRA Executive Meeting is scheduled for late June 2016; however no date was agreed upon due to absent committee members.
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